
QUESTIONS? CALL 301.855.6681. 

The Annual Polar Bear Plunge will be on January 1, 2023 at 1:00 pm! 

Net proceeds to benefit the Saint Anthony’s Catholic Church Ladies of Charity! 

There are three ways to participate in the plunge: 

1 2 3 

The Ladies of Charity will be  
selling coffee, hot chocolate,  
bottles of water, hot dogs,  
chips, cookies and brownies  
to raise funds for their organization! 


